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Attached is a copy of the memorandum which is being filed in the record of the above- 
referenced case. If you have any comments you would like to make regarding the 
contents of the informal conference memorandum, please do so within five days of 
receipt of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact M. Todd Osterloh at 
502/564-3940, Extension 439. 
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INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

KENTUCKY PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

TO: Case File 

FROM: Todd Osterloh, Staff Attorney 

DATE: November 24,2009 

RE: Case No. 2009-00428 
Proposed Adjustment of the Wholesale Service Rates of the City of 
Greensburg 
Informal Conference of November 19, 2009 

On November 19, 2009, Commission Staff held an informal conference to update 
the status of discussions between the City of Greensburg and Green-Taylor Water 
District regarding the proposed rate. The sign-in sheet attached to this memorandum 
reflects the participants of the informal conference. 

The parties stated that the water district and its consultants were meeting with 
the city’s auditor and reviewing the city’s finances to determine whether the proposed 
rate is reasonable. Staff stated that it typically issues a detailed data request at the 
beginning of municipal rate cases, but that it would be willing to wait a few weeks for the 
parties to determine whether an agreement on the proposed rate would be likely. 
Greensburg’s Mayor Cheatham stated that the city would prefer to have the data 
request issued immediately to ensure that the PSC proceedings are not delayed. 
Commission Staff stated that it would issue the data request in the near future and 
request that the Commission set up a procedural schedule for the case. 

The conference then adjourned. 
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